
To horn it may concern, Date: 5-14-2021 

In response to the May meeting, we at Mt. Pisgah Mining District, are in agreement with the 

standard regulation of S" and 15 horse power. The Letter Permit, however, is not in affect in our area 

due to a numbered amount of dredges even though the Forest Service is good with a standard letter 

permit for this time for McCoy Creek and it's tributaries. We would like this area put back to standard 

regulations. The Forest Service is in agreement with returning to a letter permit with the federal claim 

owners as the priority to receive these permits. We are looking forward to the June 2nd meeting. 

Please send us the phone numbers to join in. Thank You. 


